
Mars Wrigley Confectionery US, LLC Recalls Gummies Due Potential Presence 
of Thin Metal Strand Embedded in Gummies or Loose in the Bag   

 

Recall Date:  13 May 2022    
 

Description:  Mars Wrigley Confectionery US, LLC is initiating a voluntary recall of specific varieties of SKITTLES® 
Gummies, STARBURST® Gummies, and LIFE SAVERS® Gummies due to the potential presence of a very thin 
metal strand embedded in the gummies or loose in the bag. For a complete list of affected products and their 
production codes please visit the FDA website. 

 

On the back of the package is a 10-digit manufacturing code; the first three digits in this code will indicate implicated 
product as described in the table below. The following products were sold at The Exchange: 

Product Description UPC Product Images Product Codes 

LIFE SAVERS® Gummies 
Five Flavor Peg Pack 

3.22oz  

019000083425 
022000285263 

 

136, 139  

LIFE SAVERS® Sour 
Gummies Peg Pack 7.0 

oz, 180g  
019000170491 

 

132-134, 139-140, 144-147, 
149, 151, 152, 201 

LIFE SAVERS® Wild 
Berries Gummies Peg 
Pack 7.0 oz, 3.22oz  

019000083449 
022000285287 

 

136 – 138, 140, 147,  
149 - 152 

SKITTLES® Gummies 
Original Stand Up Pouch 

12oz  
022000287311 

 

139 - 218  

SKITTLES® Gummies 
Original Peg Pack 5.8 oz 

022000285942 

 

139 - 218  

SKITTLES® Gummies 
Wild Berry Stand Up 

Pouch 12oz  
022000287335 

 

138 - 218  

SKITTLES® Wild Berry 
Gummies Peg Pack 5.8 oz 

022000285966 

 

138 - 218 

STARBURST® Gummies 
Sours  

Peg Pack 5.8oz  
022000019691 

 

134,135, 137-142  

 

Hazard:  Hard or sharp foreign objects in foods may cause injury, including lacerations of the mouth, throat, stomach 
and intestine. 
 

Remedy:  If consumers believe they have purchased a recalled item, they should dispose of the product and not 
consume it.  
 

Incidents/Injuries: The company has received reports from consumers alerting the FDA to this matter and are not 
aware of any illnesses to date. 
 

Sold at: Worldwide Exchanges, shopmyexchange.com and other retailers. 
 

Consumer Contact:  Consumers with questions can contact the company by calling 1-800-651-2564 or by 
visiting https://www.mars.com/contact-us  
 

Manufacturer: Mars Wrigley Confectionary US, LLC 
 

Recall #: 22-011 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/mars-wrigley-confectionery-us-llc-issues-voluntary-recall-specific-varieties-skittlesr-gummies
https://www.mars.com/contact-us

